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Department of Spanish,
University,
Nottinghsam.

27th March, 1956.

Mrs. Rita Humble,
19, Cemetery Hosad,
Pudsey,

Leeds,

Dear Mrs. Humble
b ]

Thank you very much for your letter of 18th Mareh;
I must apologize for not having sneswered it before, but we
have been in the middle of a Conference of the Aseociation
of Hispanists of Great Britain and Ireland - which ended
(to my relief) yesterday.

I am about to sedd out some time this week detsile of
the II Conference of the Anglo-Catslan Soeiety, to be held
in early May in Cambridge, and I shall mention at the same
time, and in some detail, the International Pisno Competition.
I shall say that you are the English representative for this
function, and ask people interested in it to get into touch
with you; I think that this would be the most suitable way
of dealing with this point. If, however, you would rather that
people approsched me fdret, and that I should then get into
touch with you, would you please let me know very soon? If
you think the arrangements I mantioned first sare guite suitable

there is no need to reply - I shall tkke it for granted snd go
ahead.

T

: I would certainly be glad to receive regulsrly news
of this Competition.

Yours sincerely,

P, Russell-Gebbett,
Hon. Sec. Anglo-Catalan Society.



